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To whom it may concern
Planning application 2020/93308

Please note, that as a local resident, I am fully in favour of a new Lidl store on New
Hey Road. I feel this would be a valuable addition and offer more choice to us locals.
If you require any further information for me please don’t hesitate to reply.





